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The Pinal County Attorney’s Office requests approval of the FY2020 Arizona Coronavirus 

Emergency Supplemental Funding Grant agreement, ACJC Grant Number ACESF-21-043 

between the Arizona Criminal Justice Commission and Pinal County, through the Pinal County 

Attorney’s Office, to commence on January 20, 2020 and terminate on January 20, 2022 in the 

amount of $140,720.  

The grant award will help to improve social distancing guidelines in limited office space, and 

using software/hardware to conduct Grand Jury presentations. The grant award does not 

require a match fund to be met by the Pinal County Attorney’s Office. There is no impact to the 

General Fund.  

 

 

 


